
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The City of Beloit is proposing to amend its 2015-2019 Consolidated Plan to include two Neighborhood 

Revitalization Strategy Areas (NRSA); one to be defined as the Merrill Neighborhood (Census Tract 18) and 

one to be defined as the Near West Side (or Hackett) Neighborhood (Census Tract 16). Neighborhood 

revitalization projects include activities of sufficient size and scope to have an impact on the decline of a 

geographic location within the jurisdiction of a unit of general local government.  

 

The City will also be proposing to amend its 2017 Annual Action Plan to reprogram unspent CDBG funding 

to support NRSA activities. 

 

This notice is to inform the public that 30 day comment periods on both proposals begin July 1, 2017 and 

ends July 31, 2017. The Community Development Authority (CDA) will review both proposals on 

Wednesday, June 28, 2017 at 4:30PM in the City Hall Forum at 100 State Street to provide recommendation 

to City Council regarding approval. Both proposals will be available for review on Third Floor of City Hall 

in the Community Development Department, 100 State Street, between 8:00AM and 5:00PM, Monday 

through Friday. Both proposals will also be available at the Beloit Public Library, and on the City’s website 

at www.beloitwi.gov under Departments – Community Development. Public hearings on both proposals will 

be held on Monday, July 17, 2017 at 7:00PM during the City Council meeting in the City Hall Forum of City 

Hall, 100 State Street. The City Council will take action on both proposals during the City Council meeting 

on August 7, 2017 at 7:00PM in the City Hall Forum, 100 State Street.  

 

For further information or to submit comments, contact Teri Downing in the Community Development 

Department at (608)364-6705 or by email at downingt@beloitwi.gov. 
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